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Education & Leisure Services

St Andrew’s Academy  

Tel: 0141 887 5201

e-mail:  standrewsacademyenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk                 
Dear Parent / Carer,

In session 2018-19 we will be introducing the whole staff to Nurture Training as part of our Whole School Improvement Plan. We will be looking at Adverse Childhood Experiences and the impact these can have on our young people, Renfrewshire Council’s Educational Psychological Services will support us in this endeavour.

We are trying to work out how Nurturing our school is and to help us do this we would like to ask you some questions about what it means for a school to be nurturing. It would be great to get as many responses as possible; the questionnaire only takes 5 minutes to complete.


A description of Nurture is,


“Being nurturing means that everyone tries to be supportive and helpful to each other in the school. It means that it is a safe place where everyone is valued and looked after and encouraged.”

Modified from How nurturing is our school? Education Services, GCC, Education Scotland.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKaQIA4vewtFHsVlZI0ZF4QVUQzc1NUs1SUlQQjNTMDZEMjZRWTkyNlFWUC4u
Thank you for you anticipated help with this matter, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 0141 887 5201.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs C Fraser
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                                                    Director of Childrens’ Services: Peter Macleod       

                                                                                Headteacher: Kevin Henry
                                                                         Barrhead Road, Paisley.   PA2 7LG                                                     Come, follow Me                                                 
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